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On August 12, 2018, we held our 4th edition of Peace Road 2018. Members, blessed families, 

ambassadors for peace and members of the AIPP, joined the event. 

 

On this occasion and for first time, the Honorable José Alberto Alfaro Jiménez and his family, the former 

President of the National Assembly of Costa Rica and President of the AIPP of Central American and 

Caribbean Region participated. 

 

Also the Congresswoman and President of AIPP-Costa Rica, the Honorable Lorelly Trejos Salas together 

with her family joined us. 

 

The Hon. José Alfaro and the Hon. Lorelly Trejos offered opening remarks in front of the Legislative 

Assembly. 

 

 
 

 


